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June  2021  –  Ball  Janik  LLP,  a  bi-coastal  comprehensive
services  law  firm  focused  on  real  estate,  land  use,
construction, and business litigation, is prou2d to announce
the launch of a comprehensive new service to help educate
consumers  regarding  the  process  of  filing  property  damage
claims on a local and national scale.

Claimroadmap.com will provide visitors with easy-to-understand
information about why claims take as long as they do, why they
may be denied, and the rapidly changing legislation impacting
homeowners who have property damage due to a natural disaster
such as a superstorm. As hurricane season approaches, this new
service will provide guidance about what to do before, during,
and after a claim event.

“Insurance claims can be a complicated and drawn-out process
for homeowners impacted by natural disasters, says Kelly M.
Corcoran, an insurance coverage attorney at Ball Janik who
will oversee all efforts relating to Claimroadmap.com. “It is
important for people to have an informative resource like
claimroadmap.com to turn to for information about where they
can get help.”

The new site will provide visitors with up-to-date information
about the assignment of benefits, shifts in regulations around
attorney fees, and impacts of changes to how contractors and
repair  personnel  conduct  business.  To  learn  more,  visit
www.claimroadmap.com.
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About Ball Janik, LLP
Ball Janik LLP is a bi-coastal comprehensive services law firm
focused on real estate, land use, construction, and business
litigation. As a bi-coastal law firm with offices in Florida
and Oregon, we service clients in the areas of affordable
housing,  bankruptcy,  and  creditor  rights,  community
associations,  construction  and  design,  construction  defect
disputes,  corporate,  financial  services,  hospitality,
insurance  recovery,  investigations  and  white-collar  crime,
public agencies and schools, and renewable energy.

Since our firm’s inception, we have expanded our capabilities,
professionals, and geographic footprint. In doing so, we have
earned a national reputation for upholding the rights of our
clients.


